
Update on RSA Recognition - Clarification  by DG(AIR) 
 
            Congratulations, Clarification about Re verification issued. All most all concerns 
expressed in ARTEE letter dated 10.04.19 are addressed except extension date up to 
30.04.19. 
 
To facilitate new entrants ARDASS and DD Core Professionals, DG (AIR) extended 
date up to 31.05.19. 
 
Categories are unchanged except Group 'D', as Group D staff is now treated as Group 
'B' . It has proved that the stand of some people who were advocating that Helper to 
E.in.C. can join their Association was wrong. 
 
The subscription deducted so far is for Financial Year 2019-20. 
 
Welfare Section has asked IT Cell to make the RSA Data Public i.e. to display data in 
public domain. RSA data may be made public soon. 
 

Click here for ARTEE Letter dated 10.04.2019 
 

Click here for Clarification Issued by DG (AIR) 
 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_DG_AIR_dated.10.04.19.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/OM_dated_12.04.19.regarding_Recognition.pdf

